Dear Chris

We are requesting that NCERA-180 be allowed to retain its current numerical designation because our  project has established a unique relationship with stakeholders and clientèle groups such that the project number has significant meaning to those groups.  For example, our group has included participants from the International Plant Nutrition Institute, John Deere, Monsanto, Pioneer, AgCo, Veris Technologies, GeoAgro, Spraying Systems, and Trimble.  Thank you so much for considering this request.

Best Regards,

Tom Mueller

Tom Mueller
Office Phone: (859) 257-8887
Cell: (859) 539-5067
